
 

 

Dear Parents,   

 

Welcome back to week 3 of this Summer Term.  

Incorporated into the next few Wellbeing Newsletters, will be a focus on Anxiety. We 

know from the ELSA (Emotional Literacy Support) sessions delivered by our Wellbeing 

Team members, Mrs Lammas and Mrs Roberts, that anxiety accounts for over 60% of the 

work with our children in school. This focus is aimed more at Key Stage 2 but could be 

simplified for our  younger children too.  

Everyone has times in their life when they feel nervous or worried. In fact almost 2 in 

every 5 people worry about something at least every day. For some people though, they 

worry and feel anxious a lot more and it can seem to take over their lives. A lot of anxiety 

is just habit, and with practice we can change these habits or make new  & better ones. 

Having some anxiety can be really good because it keeps us safe. When we have lots of 

anxiety it can stop us doing things that we want to do and make us feel bad about our-

selves.  

Ms. Wilson and the Wellbeing Team 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    
     



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

                                                     Can anxiety hurt me?  

It can be embarrassing to have a fight or flight reaction to something that our friends 

don’t think is dangerous or scary. If we don’t know about the changes in our body, we 

might think they mean something is wrong with us, and not that they are happening to 

protect us. Next time you feel your anxiety rising, try to focus on the changes that 

happen in your body. Remind yourself why these changes happen and how they are used 

to help humans when we were in danger. 



 

 

 

. CAMHS Parent Virtual Drop-in 

 Sessions 
You can talk to us about lots of things regarding your child including:  

Worries/ Anger / Emotions/ Sleep/ Bullying/ Coping skills  

The next parent drop-ins will be on: 12th July                                 
2023 

 Please speak with ……Ms Wilson – Inclusion Lead    



 

 

 


